WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL



Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG Telephone: 02476335697

Headteacher: Mrs McGibney
Email: admin@whitmorepark.org

Website: http://www.whitmorepark.org/
Twitter: @whitmore park

Wednesday 15th June 2022

Dear Parent/Carers,

We have arranged for photographers to come into school on Friday 8th July to take whole class photos from Nursery to Year 6. Nursery will have an AM photo and a PM photo. There will be no individuals photos just class photos.

Can you please ensure that your child is in full school uniform on this day. Please note: If your child has PE they will need to come into school in their uniform and bring their sports kit to change into.

All photos that are taken will be available to view online securely via a password and you will place orders direct with the photography company and they will post the photos out to your home address. (The school will have no dealings with these orders.) This is due to the short time scale of the turnaround of photos.

Year 6 children will also have their photo taken for a Photo Montage of the whole year 6 year group.

The class photo can be purchased by anyone in the class if you wish your child to opt out from being in this photograph then please complete the slip below by Friday 1^{st} July. If you are happy for them to take part there is no need to return the slip.

Thanks for your cooperation.

Mrs J McGibney			
Head Teacher			
Child's name		Class	
I do not wish my child to take	part in the class photo		
Signed	Parent/Carer		





